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  “A” New and Complete History of the Holy Bible
John Campbell,1733
  Are Libraries Obsolete? Mark Y.
Herring,2014-01-03 The digital age has transformed
information access in ways that few ever dreamed.
But the afterclap of our digital wonders has left
libraries reeling as they are no longer the chief
contender in information delivery. The author
gives both sides--the web aficionados, some of
them unhinged, and the traditional librarians,
some blinkered--a fair hearing but misconceptions
abound. Internet be-all and end-all enthusiasts
are no more useful than librarians who urge fellow
professionals to be all things to all people. The
American Library Association, wildly democratic at
its best and worst, appears schizophrenic on the
issue, unhelpfully. My effort here, says the
author, is to talk about the elephant in the room.
Are libraries obsolete? No! concludes the author
(also). The book explores how libraries and
librarians must and certainly can continue to be
relevant, vibrant and enduring.
  Software Applications: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications Tiako, Pierre
F.,2009-03-31 Includes articles in topic areas
such as autonomic computing, operating system
architectures, and open source software
technologies and applications.
  Deluge Luther Butler,2000-10-13 DELUGE is a
continuation of the two part Biblical series
following DEATH RODE A WHITE HORSE. Noah, the
descendent of Adam and Eve, has built the Ark. A
user of alcoholic drinks, the sinful citizens of
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Ur fail to take his message seriously. The
trickster, Lucifer, wants to make Creator angry
enough to make him destroy his own people. Ham,
third son of Noah, saves Jezebel from the flood.
When the two have a son, Canaan, Noah puts a curse
on the lad. Also saved from drowning are the
descendents of ben-Able who are high in the Kargos
Mountains with their animals. The current ben-Able
risks the wrath of his people by forcing them to
go higher up the mountain than the people and
animals can safely go. Eventually ben-Able and his
people join up with Hams family and head for
Canaan to plant Creators people near the holy city
of Jerusalem. DELUGE brings the Biblical
characters into sometime hilarious situations when
Lucifer and Creator and their followers pit their
wits against each other. Lucifer not only destroys
Creators people, but the flood reaches to Canaan
and destroys Lucifers people. Lucifer is forced to
save Ham in order to have people descending from
Jezebel. While Lucifer takes the bodies of fish,
fowl, and animals to save Ham and Jezebel, Creator
and Gabriel soar above the flood in their chariot.
This version of the Bible has a science fiction
affect mixed with comedy, tragedy, and some very
serious moments.
  The Sims Mari Bolte,2022-01-15 Learn about The
Sims and how to build a home, get a job, and
interact with family. Explore the history of The
SIMS and peer into the future of one of the
world's most popular games. The Sims will give you
a behind-the-scenes look at a great game, with
features that include: a glossary, index, and
bibliography for further reading.
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  Street Law Frances Ridout,Linden
Thomas,2023-11-16 The first book of its kind
published in the UK, Street Law: Theory and
Practice is the ideal companion for all students
engaging in credit-bearing or non-credit bearing
Street Law projects. Highly-accessible and
student-focussed, it teaches readers not only how
to successfully design, deliver, and reflect on
Street Law sessions, but also the theory behind
this practice. It covers a full and diverse range
of topics, beginning with initial project design
and ending at post-project reflection and
evaluation, with a host of topics including
interactive teaching techniques, ethics and
problem-solving in between. Designed to be read
chronologically or as standalone chapters, it is
the perfect textbook for students at each stage of
their Street Law journey. Including quotes from
active Street Law practitioners and coverage of
contemporary Street Law topics, such as the
housing crisis, the text is a fully up-to-date
resource for today's law students. Its original
workbook format, including an abundance of
reflective questions, activities and prompts, with
space included for students to write their
responses, ensures every reader develops not only
a comprehensive insight of this important form of
public legal education, but also their own
learning and practice.
  Smart Learning Environments in the Post Pandemic
Era Demetrios G. Sampson,
  Navigating Copyright for Libraries Jessica
Coates,Victoria Owen,Susan Reilly,2022-08-22
Information is a critical resource for personal,
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economic and social development. Libraries and
archives are the primary access point to
information for individuals and communities with
much of the information protected by copyright or
licence terms. In this complex legal environment,
librarians and information professionals operate
at the fulcrum of copyright’s balance, ensuring
understanding of and compliance with copyright
legislation and enabling access to knowledge in
the pursuit of research, education and innovation.
This book, produced on behalf of the IFLA
Copyright and other Legal Matters (CLM) Advisory
Committee, provides basic and advanced information
about copyright, outlines limitations and
exceptions, discusses communicating with users and
highlights emerging copyright issues. The chapters
note the significance of the topic; describe
salient points of the law and legal concepts;
present selected comparisons of approaches around
the world; highlight opportunities for reform and
advocacy; and help libraries and librarians find
their way through the copyright maze.
  Practical RDF Shelley Powers,2003-07-18 The
Resource Description Framework (RDF) is a
structure for describing and interchanging
metadata on the Web--anything from library
catalogs and worldwide directories to
bioinformatics, Mozilla internal data structures,
and knowledge bases for artificial intelligence
projects. RDF provides a consistent framework and
syntax for describing and querying data, making it
possible to share website descriptions more
easily. RDF's capabilities, however, have long
been shrouded by its reputation for complexity and
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a difficult family of specifications. Practical
RDF breaks through this reputation with immediate
and solvable problems to help you understand,
master, and implement RDF solutions.Practical RDF
explains RDF from the ground up, providing real-
world examples and descriptions of how the
technology is being used in applications like
Mozilla, FOAF, and Chandler, as well as
infrastructure you can use to build your own
applications. This book cuts to the heart of the
W3C's often obscure specifications, giving you
tools to apply RDF successfully in your own
projects.The first part of the book focuses on the
RDF specifications. After an introduction to RDF,
the book covers the RDF specification documents
themselves, including RDF Semantics and Concepts
and Abstract Model specifications, RDF constructs,
and the RDF Schema. The second section focuses on
programming language support, and the tools and
utilities that allow developers to review, edit,
parse, store, and manipulate RDF/XML. Subsequent
sections focus on RDF's data roots, programming
and framework support, and practical
implementation and use of RDF and RDF/XML.If you
want to know how to apply RDF to information
processing, Practical RDF is for you. Whether your
interests lie in large-scale information
aggregation and analysis or in smaller-scale
projects like weblog syndication, this book will
provide you with a solid foundation for working
with RDF.
  The Complete Guide to Open Scholarship Victoria
Martin,2022-05-24 Offers librarians an
authoritative overview of the full spectrum of
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significant issues and controversies related to
open scholarship in a candid and fair-minded
manner. There has long been a debate about
openness in scholarship, and even the term itself
continues to be debated. Openness is a complex and
multidimensional concept, and its nature in
scholarship continually evolves. One of the
hindrances to the transition to greater openness
in academia is this lack of clear understanding
about how it fits into the practice of scholarly
communication. To ensure that librarians as
knowledge managers can better educate scholars
about the benefits and challenges of open
scholarship, Victoria Martin's The Complete Guide
to Open Scholarship brings clarity to the concept
of openness, tests assumptions concerning it, and
strikes the right balance between breaking down
complex ideas into simpler ones and honoring the
reader's intelligence and previous knowledge of
the subject. Readers will learn the history of
openness in scholarship as well as several ways in
which openness can be perceived. Drawing on
specific examples, Martin discusses the most
prominent scholarly models based on openness,
barriers to openness, concerns about openness in
scholarship, and the future of open scholarship.
  My Big Book of Bible People, Places, and Things
Phil A. Smouse,2011-04-01 This delightully
illustrated Bible dictionary for kids 6 to 10
features 750 entries with age-appropriate text,
colorful illustrations, and—best of all—fun! From
the award-winning author and illustrator of Jesus
Wants All of Me, Phil Smouse, My Big Book of Bible
People, Places, and Things explains important
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terms in simple ways that young readers can easily
grasp, while fun pictures enhance your kids’
learning. With entries including “Alleluia,” “Book
of Life,” “Mary and Martha,” and “Walking on
Water,” it provides an important head start on
scriptural literacy!
  Libraries Supporting Online Learning Christina
D. Mune,2020-10-07 Using practical examples from
librarians in the field, this book lays out
current issues in online learning and teaches
librarians how to adapt a variety of library
services—including instruction, reference, and
collection development—to online education. Recent
studies highlighting the challenges faced by
online learners show that skills librarians are
uniquely qualified to teach, such as information
and digital literacy and source evaluation, can
improve academic performance in online courses and
enhance the online learning experience. Just as
embedded librarianship was developed to answer the
needs of online courses when they emerged in the
early 2000s, online learning librarian Christina
Mune now teaches online librarianship as a set of
realistic strategies for serving a variety of
online education models. Each chapter of Libraries
Supporting Online Learning addresses a different
strategy for supporting online students and/or
faculty, with all strategies derived from real-
world practices. Librarians will find information
on best practices for creating digital literacy
tutorials and dynamic content, providing patrons
with open access and open educational resources,
helping patrons to avoid copyright issues,
promoting peer-to-peer learning and resource
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sharing, posting to social media, and developing
scalable reference services. The tools and
practical examples in this book will be useful for
all educators interested in increasing the
efficacy of online learning.
  The SAGE Encyclopedia of Educational Technology
J. Michael Spector,2015-01-29 The SAGE
Encyclopedia of Educational Technology examines
information on leveraging the power of technology
to support teaching and learning. While using
innovative technology to educate individuals is
certainly not a new topic, how it is approached,
adapted, and used toward the services of achieving
real gains in student performance is extremely
pertinent. This two-volume encyclopedia explores
such issues, focusing on core topics and issues
that will retain relevance in the face of
perpetually evolving devices, services, and
specific techniques. As technology evolves and
becomes even more low-cost, easy-to-use, and more
accessible, the education sector will evolve
alongside it. For instance, issues surrounding
reasoning behind how one study has shown students
retain information better in traditional print
formats are a topic explored within the pages of
this new encyclopedia. Features: A collection of
300-350 entries are organized in A-to-Z fashion in
2 volumes available in a choice of print or
electronic formats. Entries, authored by key
figures in the field, conclude with cross
references and further readings. A detailed index,
the Reader’s Guide themes, and cross references
combine for search-and-browse in the electronic
version. This reference encyclopedia is a reliable
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and precise source on educational technology and a
must-have reference for all academic libraries.
  Information Now, Second Edition Matt Upson,Holly
Luetkenhaus,C. Michael Hall,Kevin
Cannon,2021-05-06 Today’s information environments
are complex, and learning how to find relevant and
reliable information online, as well as how to
fact-check and evaluate that information, is
essential. Enter Information Now, a graphic guide
that uses humor and sequential art to teach
students about information, research, and the web.
This second edition of the popular guide
incorporates critical analysis of information
systems, asking students to think about the biases
and problems in how databases and search engines
are designed and used. It also addresses how
different populations of people are
disproportionately affected by the algorithmic
biases built into information systems. And it
includes revised critical thinking exercises in
every chapter. Written and revised by library
professionals, Information Now is a fun and
insightful tool for high school and college
students, writers, and anyone wanting to improve
their research skills.
  Copyright for Schools Carol Simpson,Sara E.
Wolf,2021-01-12 Copyright for Schools makes legal
concepts related to U.S. copyright law
understandable to educators. A staple on reference
shelves, it has now been updated with new court
rulings and technology applications. This updated
edition of Copyright for Schools explains U.S.
copyright law as it applies to education settings
clearly and concisely for teachers and school
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librarians. Topics new to this edition include
copyright implications related to the use of such
streaming services as NetflixTM and PandoraTM,
links to online tools that teachers can use to
assist them in making their own daily decisions
regarding the use of copyrighted materials, and
implications relating to the use of anonymous
internet publishing tools such as SnapchatTM and
use of Cloud-based sharing. Other new topics
include issues related to disability, how to
appropriately respond to cease and desist letters
and other legal inquiries, implications of the
Music Modernization Act, and expanded discussion
of open resources such as Creative Commons
licenses. This edition also adds a concordance in
a Scope and Sequence table format, so all
information related to U.S. copyright knowledge is
accessible no matter where it resides within the
text, and provides links to online tools and
resources that can be used to guide users of
copyrighted materials in making decisions about
how to use them. Still included are the real-world
applications and the Q&A sidebars from prior
editions.
  Open Content Licensing Lucie Guibault,Christina
Angelopoulos,2011 Although open content licenses
only account for a fraction of all copyright
licenses currently enforced in the world, their
introduction has had profound effects on the use
and dissemination of information. This book
explores the theoretical underpinnings of these
licenses and offers insight on the practical
advantages and inconveniences of their use. The
essays collected here include an objective study
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of the principles of open content from the
perspective of European intellectual property law
as well as novel examinations of their possible
implementation in different areas of the cultural
or information industry.
  Data Ethics and Challenges Samiksha Shukla,Jossy
P. George,Kapil Tiwari,Joseph Varghese
Kureethara,2022-03-31 This book gives a thorough
and systematic introduction to Data, Data Sources,
Dimensions of Data, Privacy, and Security
Challenges associated with Data, Ethics, Laws, IPR
Copyright, and Technology Law. This book will help
students, scholars, and practitioners to
understand the challenges while dealing with data
and its ethical and legal aspects. The book
focuses on emerging issues while working with the
Data.
  Research Methodology Vinayak Bairagi,Mousami V.
Munot,2019-01-30 This book offers a design
research methodology intended to improve the
quality of design research- its academic
credibility, industrial significance and societal
contribution by enabling more thorough, efficient
and effective procedures.
  Building A Learning Culture For The Digital
World Kemal ÇELİK,2023-06-22
  Cambridge National in Creative IMedia Student
Book with Digital Access (2 Years) Rich
Brooks,Jennie Eyres,2022-06-30 Activity-based
series, exam preparation skills, mapped to
specification, developed with teachers, first
teach September 2022. Working towards OCR
endorsement. This print and digital student book
covers all mandatory units for the redeveloped
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Cambridge National in Creative iMedia, with an
easy-to-follow visual layout and accessible
language to stimulate students' interest. Takes a
scaffolded, activity-based approach to
understanding the content, written at just the
right level, helping to engage students in their
learning and give them the confidence to progress.
Provides lots of activities to help students
develop the knowledge and skills to complete their
assessments. Bite-sized learning topics build
understanding of essential concepts and are
supported by case studies with three levels of
differentiated questions to support all students
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